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PRC RELEASES PROFESSIONAL IDENTIFICATION CARDS FOR 

CRIMINOLOGIST AT THE PRC CEBU AND CAGAYAN DE ORO 

REGIONAL OFFICES 

 

 

The Professional Regulation Commission (PRC) announces the release of 

the Professional Identification Cards (IDs) for Criminologists, These ID’s 

are ready to be claimed at PRC Cebu and Cagayan De Oro.. 

 

Those with pending claims are advised to check the website for the status 

of their applications for renewal of the PRC cards. 

 
 
 


